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COAHOMA FREEDOM PARADE



Brownwood provided 80
items to be included in
Brownwood's ISD new

teacher orientation packets.

Western Bank signage at
Coahoma Bulldogs field

Western Bank Abilene did their quarterly Keep Abilene Beautiful clean-up.
Anna, Annette, Jared, Betty & Liz picked up 6 bags of trash. Pictured are

Jared, Betty & Liz.



Connie Westfall of the Brownwood branch is shown delivering Western Bank
Rewards Checking Brochures and note pads to Rowanna McNeely of the
Brownwood Chamber of Commerce to be included in teacher orientation

goody bags for Brownwood ISD.
 

Jill Goodwin with her daughters, Tessa & Paige, along with Connie Westfall attended the 4th
of July Fireworks show at the Wild Duck Marina located on Lake Brownwood. Western Bank
donated sunglasses to the VIP section and was also a fireworks sponsor. Wild Duck Marina

(Brad & Angie Tyson) is a valued customer of the bank.
 

Pictured left to right (Brad Tyson (owner), Linda (office manager), Jill Goodwin, daughters Tessa & Paige, &
Connie Westfall).   



Jovanna Barrera attended the Loaned Executive retreat in Ruidoso for United Way. The
retreat consisted of 2 days of training for Loaned Executive's to learn their duties as an LE.

It was a great time of learning and networking!

Lubbock branch attended Cattle Barrons event that benefits
the American Cancer Society.

Pictured left to right: (Chris & Geleah Sharp,Kenny &
Magan Catney, Chris & Melissa Coke).   


